
From:
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Subject: First Amendment and Access of the Press
Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 8:41:47 PM

Dear Council Members,

We are very upset at the policy of my city government to not allow the members of the press
to talk to individual employees of the city we support with our tax dollars. This policy
deprives the press and your citizens of their right to know what is happening in their
government in a timely and uncensored manner.
This policy must be reversed and we implore you to do so.

Sincerely yours,

Steven Fabian
Judy McCann

Sebastopol, CA 95472




